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Janis Sigman, Program Manager
Washington State Department of Health
Office of Certification & Enforcement
Certificate of Need Program

111 Israel Road SE

Tumwater, WA 98501

Re:  Letter of Intent — Pediatric Intensive Care Unit — Issaquah WA

Dear Ms. Sigman:

In accordance with WAC 246-310-080, Swedish Health Services submits this letter of intent to
apply for a certificate of need to convert six (6) existing acute care beds into a six (6) bed
Pediatric Intensive Care Unit (PICU) at Swedish Issaquah.

1. Description of proposed services:

The Parties propose to convert six (6) existing acute care beds into a six (6) bed Pediatric
Intensive Care Unit (PICU) on the Swedish Issaquah campus.

2 Estimated cost of proposed project:

The estimated cost of the proposed project is $290,000.

3. Identification of the service area:

For purposes of certificate of need review, the service area is considered to be the East King
Secondary Health Services Planning area.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Sincerely,
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Heidi Aylsworth

Chief Strategy Officer,
Swedish Health Services
(206) 628-2552



